
 BRISTOL BAY REGIONAL CAREER AND TECHNICAL 
EDUCATION PROGRAM 

Bristol Bay Region school districts working together to enrich the lives of our students. 
 

King Salmon, Alaska 99613 
Phone (907) 246-4280 / 246-4225 

 

December January 10, 2018 
 

Bristol Bay Native Corporation 
11 West 16th Avenue, Suite 400 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Dear Jason, Craig, Mark, Andria, Carol, etc., 
 

We want to thank you for Bristol Bay Native Corporation’s continued support of the Bristol Bay 
Regional Career and Technical Education (CTE) program. More specifically, we are appreciative of 
the recent contribution from Peak Oilfield Services. This contribution could not have come at a 
more opportune time.  

 
Our newly formed governing board has been struggling with sustainability and BBRCTE’s future 
as we face ever increasing economic hardships. Most recently, district leadership from SWRSD, 
LPSD and BBBSD have been trying to find funds to hire a new director. Without a director, the fate 
of the program was in question. Your generous contribution has changed this conversation and has 
given us the opportunity to move forward.  
 
On behalf of the children of Bristol Borough Bay School District (BBBSD), the Lake and Peninsula 
School District (LPSD) and the Southwest Region School District (SWRSD), we would like to 
once again thank BBNC and Peak Oilfield Services for your generosity in supporting our youth.  

 

Respectfully, 
 
 

 
Bill Hill     Ty Mase    Dave Piazza 
Superintendent   Superintendent   Superintendent  
Bristol Bay Borough School District Lake and Pen School District  Southwest Region School District

    


